
 
                                 Wednesday 11th  November 2020 

   
Today is Remembrance Day – The children and staff will be observing the 

two minute silence at 11am. 

 

Dress Down Day – Friday 13th November 
 

Don’t forget we are having a Dress Down Day on Friday 13th 

November 2020. Children are invited to wear their pyjamas (or 

jogging bottoms and a jumper) into school rather than their school 

uniform. 

This term our chosen charity to support is the Milton Keynes Food Bank. We are inviting 

the children to bring in one store cupboard staple as a donation.  Please look at the 

letter sent out last week for some suggestions. 

                                                
                       Tapestry – Parent Consultation Reports 

 
Parent Consultations are slightly different this term because we cannot have face to 

face meetings because of Covid-19.  On Friday, your child’s teacher will place a 

report in the Memo section on your child’s Tapestry account at 3.30pm on Friday 13th 

November about how your child has settled into school or nursery and where they are 

in their learning.  If you have not subscribed to Tapestry, please contact the office to 

find out how to. 
   

Film Club – Friday 20th November 
 

Our next Film Club is on Friday 20th November is full.  We have a 

waiting list so if your child doesn’t need their place, please let the 

school office know so we can offer it to another child. 
 

 

 

M&M Theatre Production 

 
Our KS1 children enjoyed a fabulous on-screen show of the story, Wizard 

of Oz.  The story was led by an actor who brought the whole show to life.  

It was lovely to do something different with the children. 



 

Birthday Party Celebrations 

 
 The children all loved our ½ term birthday party for those children who 

celebrated their birthdays in the first half of term (including the holidays).  

We shall continue this every half term whilst it is not possible for parties with 

friends to take place at home. 

 

REMINDER – School Applications for September 

2021 

If your child is in Year 2 or in Nursery and their 3rd birthday was before 

31st August, it is time for you to think about applying for a school 

place in September 2021.  You can apply on-line at www.milton-

keynes.gov.uk/schooladmissions, but you must do this before 15th 

January.  If you need help with your application, please ask in the 

School office.  We are happy to help.   

                        
    Diary Dates 

 

Attendance 
 

W/C 2nd November 2020 

Year Class Name % Attendance 

Rec. Badgers 100% 

Rec. Hedgehogs 92.3% 

KS1 Squirrels 100% 

KS1 Rabbits 96.4% 

KS1 Owls 92% 

Total attendance                      95.7% 

 

Friday 13th November      3.30pm 

Parent consultation Reports on Tapestry – Remember 

to check the memo section of your Tapestry account 

for a report on how your child is doing in school. 

Friday 20th November 
3.00pm – 

4.45pm 
November Film Club. 

Monday 30th 

November 
 

Deadline for parents of school aged children to submit 

on-line flu immunisation request (please see letter sent 

by email last week) 

Monday 30th 

November – Friday 

5th December 

 
Global Week – Each year or class group focuses their 

learning on a particular country 

Wednesday 2nd 

December 
All Day Flu Immunisation For School Aged Children 

Well done both Badgers and Squirrels 

with an attendance of 100.0% for the 

week beginning 2nd November 

 

The whole school attendance for that 

week was 95.7%. 

 

Good attendance at school is important 

for your child’s development & progress. 

Please ensure your child attends every 

day and not take holidays in term time. 

  

We want every child to be a H.E.R.O 

every day, Here. Every day. Ready to 

learn. On time. 

 

http://www.milton-keynes.gov.uk/schooladmissions
http://www.milton-keynes.gov.uk/schooladmissions

